
New  furniture  store  creates
local jobs

A brand new furniture store is opening at Fort Kinnaird this
coming weekend. The new Oak Furniture Land shop will be the
second outlet opened in Edinburgh, but this one is 1500 square
metres and seven new jobs have been created.

The solid hardwood furniture on display might be anything from
traditional to contemporary and there is exclusively designed
furniture for every single room in the house.

The  new  superstore  will  also  feature
a  www.sofastore.com   concession  with  all  the  latest  sofa
trends and over 75 different ranges of high quality sofas and
over 3,500 colour and size variations to choose from. There is
an exclusively designed sofa to suit all tastes and budgets,
from contemporary styles, to traditional leather and modern
fabrics.
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Alan Tombs, Regional Manager said : “We’re delighted to be
opening our second store in Edinburgh, this will take us to a
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total of nine stores in Scotland.  Our Scottish customers have
been loyal to us over the years and we are looking forward to
extending  our  100%  solid  hardwood  furniture  offering  to
customers in the region and making shopping our furniture
ranges more accessible. We know when customers shop with us
they return time and time again and we are looking forward to
serving our Edinburgh customers for many years to come.”

For more information on the new store click here.

http://www.oakfurnitureland.co.uk/showrooms/edinburgh-fort-kinnaird.html

